

## PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Dear Members of the NGS,

The NGS has a unique association with the New York City College of Technology. We are committed to supporting education in dental technology, and specifically, in fostering a new generation of dental technologists with a passion for prosthodontics.

Please read the attached mailing for the NYC College of Technology Summer Externship Program, which invites students at the college to enhance their academic experience by providing real world interaction with prosthodontists, dentists, and laboratories.

Thank you for your consideration and please contact Prof. Nicholas Manos at the college for any further information.

Sincerely,

Eric M. Gordon DMD President NGS